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December 3, 2014 

Cheryl Young 
Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 
U.S. Department of Health & Human Services 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
90 Seventh Street, Suite 5-300 (5W) 
San Francisco, CA 94103-6707 

 

RE:  AZ SPA #14-0014 

Dear Ms. Young: 

This is to formally withdraw State Plan Amendment (SPA) #14-0014 that was originally submitted 
regarding Cost Sharing for the ABP group.  AHCCCS has resubmitted this SPA through the MMDL Cost 
Sharing portal and has used the same SPA # of 14-0014. 
 
Should you require additional information, do not hesitate to contact Theresa Gonzales at 602-417-
4732. 
 

Sincerely, 

//s// 

Monica H. Coury 
Assistant Director 
Office of Intergovernmental Relations 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


